
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

12 January 2024 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Punjabi Day – Friday 19 January 2024 
 
On Friday 19 January we will be celebrating Punjabi Day in school.  The 
children will take part in activities and learn about the Punjabi language.  
We would like all of our children to come to school in green and white 
clothes on the day and bring a 50p donation. 
 
Many thanks for your support and co-operation. 
 
Kind regards. 
 

 
 

Mrs E Idle 
Teacher 
 

 


